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20th June 2019
Dear Parents

Re:  Personal and Relationships Education

During this half term the children in Key Stage 2 will be having lessons covering Personal and Relationships Education, as part of the Science and PSHCE curriculum.  The lessons will be based on the Channel 4 Programme - “All About Us – Living and Growing”.

The objectives covered will be:

Year 3 & 4

· To think about similarities and differences between girls and boys.
· To understand that plants and animals have ‘life-cycles’ and reflect on the different stages of the human ‘life-cycle’.

Year 5

· To introduce the children to some of the physical and emotional change that occurs during puberty.

Year 6

· To explain how babies are made.

· To explore the idea of relationships, including friendships, family relationships and adult sexual relationships. 

If you wish to find out more about this curriculum we are holding an information session for Key Stage 2 parents at 2:15pm on Thursday 27th June. There will be a chance to view clips from the DVD we will be using and ask any questions. 
You have the right to withdraw your child from these lessons but I would point out that this curriculum follows the recommended national and county guidelines for the Key Stage 2 age group. Additionally, as I mention above, St Peter’s programme has been drawn up in consultation with parents and governors so I do encourage you to come along to our information session first if you have any concerns.  
When parents were consulted, it was agreed that it would be helpful to notify parents of when the lessons were taking place in case the children came home with any questions. In this way parents could have a little forewarning. The lessons will start to be delivered in the week beginning 1st July and be finished by the end of term.
Year 3 & 4 will be together, Year 5 will have separate sessions and Year 6 will also have separate sessions. Key Stage 1 will not be having any direct PRE lessons as their curriculum is covered in Science and PSHCE over the course of the year. Key Stage 2 pupils will discuss what it is appropriate to talk about in the presence of younger pupils and even in within the context of school.

Please let me know if you will be present at the meeting, or wish to withdraw your child from these lessons, by returning the attached slip.
Yours sincerely


Mr G Kolter
Headteacher

Personal and Relationship Education

I will be present at the meeting on Thursday 27th June    - 2:15pm             YES/NO
I would like to withdraw my child from these lessons this year.  


YES/NO

Name of parent: ___________________________________________

Name of child/ren:  __________________________________________
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